
You are cordially invited to join the  

Kenton County Republican Women’s Club  
at our 

Annual Family Picnic ~  
2015 “ALOHA style”!  

This year we invite you to our luau without having to travel all the way to the islands! 

This event marks a long-standing annual celebration of potluck food, live and silent 

auction items, and entertainment perfect for family and friends!  

Doors open @ 6:30pm on Monday, July 27
th

    

at the Edgewood Senior Center off Thomas More Parkway.  

Cost is $10.00 for ages 12 and up, 11 and under are free … bring your 

spouse, significant other, kids, family, friends and neighbors.  

PRIZES will be awarded for Best Hawaiian Outfit for a males & female attendee! 

Also, bring a festive covered dish that feeds 8-10 people —and please bring a 

serving utensil appropriate for your dish! Remember, the club provides the chicken 

so we need an accurate RSVP for those attending! 

RSVP no later than noon, Friday, July 24 via e-mail to: 

membership@kcrwc.org , or call Katie @ 859-391-7483 

**Currently, the club is preparing for this event and we need your help and your donations! 

Items that do well are restaurant gift cards, jewelry, GOP items, sports tickets (think UK, UC, 

Reds, Bengals), and special finds! Also baskets containing collections of related items with 

themes such as Wine Lover’s, Beach, Cooking, Sports, Children, Weekend, and Mystery! 

Cash/gift cards also happily accepted. Please contact Billie McDaniel at 859-663-6014 or 

waysandmeans@kcrwc.org  with any questions! We can arrange for pick-up of any items!**  

Thank you for your continued support of the KCRWC! 
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We will have a table at our Annual Family Picnic 

for kids and adults to make cards, draw 

pictures and other artwork to send to Richard 

St. Onge. He is stationed in Afghanistan.  We 

will be sending a package to him.  We will be 

collecting items at our November Meeting. If 

you would like to send him a card, letter or 

package his address is:  

Richard St. Onge 
Company A, TF Shadow 

APO AE 09354 

 

 

Items that will be collected in November are and Items soldiers 

would like to have: 

Mingua beef jerky-various flavors    magazines 

Crystal Light powder individual packets   gum 

Cookies - packaged (Oreos, Chips Ahoy, etc.)         CDs 

Skyline Chili cans with spaghetti (3 way can)         chips 

USA proud products       letters 

Packaged crackers 

Puzzle Books – Sudoku, crossword, word search  

Various DVDs (newly released or your favorite)  

Decorations (anything to make living quarters more like home; holiday 

decorations),  

IDEA: Family photos holding a “We Support You” sign (Home, Travel, etc.) 

 

 

 



KCRWC NEWS TO NOTE… 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Kim Moser and Dr. Tom 
Bunnell 
 
Congratulations to Kim 
Moser for receiving the 
prestigious Belle Chenault 
Award for political advocacy 
given by AMPAC, the 
political arm of the AMA. 

Pam Dimmerman, our 2015 
Honoree and Jack Westwood at 
June Meeting!! 
 
Dear Ladies,   
Thank you for selecting me as the 
KCRWC Honoree for 2015. 
It is an honor to serve with so 
many of you whom have paved 
the way for people like me.  I 
truly look forward to serving with 
you in the years to come.  God 
Bless each one of you!  Love to 
all, Pam 

 

Our sympathy goes out to Dr. Mike 
Gerwe (Kathy Lape) on the passing of 
his father-in-law, Judge Raymond 
Lape. 
 
2015 Meeting Dates for your calendar 
Day meeting at Oriental Wok  
October 26 @ 11:30AM   
 
EVENING EVENTS/MEETINGS  
ANNUAL CHILI COOK OFF 
SEPTEMBER 28  @ 6:00PM 
HOME OF KIM & NEAL MOSER 
 
NOVEMBER 23  
HOLIDAY CELEBRATION  
ORIENTAL WOK @ 6:30PM 
 

If you have any news to note, please 
send it to publicity@kcrwc.org 
 

 

 
 
Sandy Rigger is KCRWC’s member of the month. She has been 
back in Northern Kentucky about 10 years after living in Portland, 
Oregon; Cleveland, Ohio; Los Angeles and many other cities.  She 
moved with her husband who worked for GE. Her husband retired 
and they returned to Northern Kentucky. Sandy continued working 
after her husband retired.  She worked for DaVita, a company that 
provides dialysis. Their corporate office is in Torrance, California.  
She continued her travels while working for DaVita.  After Sandy 
lost her husband, she decided to retire which allowed her to 
become involved in many community activities. 
She is a board member of the Covington Rotary Club and 
Covington After Hours. She is also active in the Licking River 
Association, The Point, and involved with feeding the homeless at 
the shelter and with various churches.  Sandy is also active with a 
book club that meets regularly in her building. 
Sandy is very excited about a student exchange program the 
Covington Rotary Club is involved with in our area.  This is only 
the 2nd year. The students are from Holmes High School. 
 
 The first exchange student, Kathleen Well Off Man who is of Native American descent, spent her 

time in Spain. She had tutoring in Spanish before she left. Kathleen and her mother attended a 
three-day training session at Otterbein University in Ohio.  While in Spain, Kathleen needed to 
keep up with her schoolwork so she would be able to graduate with her class. This year Brian 
Benito will be going to Germany.  He will be receiving tutoring in German before he leaves. 
Sandy has been a member of KCRWC for about 7 years.   
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Kenton County Republican Women’s Club 
2843 Coachlight Lane 
Burlington, KY 41005 

 
The publisher reserves the right to edit content  
submitted and apologizes for any errors or omissions. 

_____________________________ 
 
We are also on Facebook! 
Search for: 
Kenton County 
Republican Women’s Club, 
Click “like”. 

_____________________________ 
 
We’re on the Web! 
See us at: 
www.kcrwc.org 
 
 
 
________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Save the Dates: 
 
More info can be found on KCRWC website www.kcrwc.org 
 
Face book https://www.facebook.com/pages/Kenton-County-Republican-Womens-
Club/143468462360368/, and in emails. 
 

7/23 – Northern KY Young Republicans; 2nd Annual GRILL OUT, Pioneer Park, 
Starts @ 5:30PM, Food @ 6:00PM 
Facebook.com/NKYREPUBLICANS 
 
7/27 - Club picnic @ Edgewood Senior Center; our big fundraiser for the year!!  
Starts at 6:30PM… Please plan on attending!! 
 
8/1 – Fancy Farm to support Republican Candidates 
 
9/10-13 – NFRW 38th Biennial Convention @ JW Marriott Desert Ridge Resort in 
Phoenix, Arizona 
 
9/28 – Annual Chili Cook Off at the Moser’s @ 6:00pm 
 
10/26 – KCRWC Meeting @ Oriental Wok, 11:30AM 
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